
Real Questions, Real Answers

What’s Happening
With Our Hospitals?
• Peel Memorial Hospital is closing this month, what is going to happen after it closes?

• Who is going to pay the extraordinary costs of the privatized new civic hospital?

• What hospital cuts are the community facing?

• What can we do to ensure there are enough beds and hospital services?

Ask your questions at a Brampton-wide

Community Town Hall Meeting
Saturday, October 27, 1:30 - 4 pm

Jim Archdekin Recreation Centre, 292 Conestoga Drive

all welcome – no charge

Invited to answer the community’s questions:

MPP Vic Dhillon, MPP Linda Jeffrey, MPP Kuldip Kular, MPP Amrit
Mangat, Hospital CEO Bob Richards, Local Health Integration
Network Chair Joe McReynolds and CEO Mimi Lowi -Young, Mayor
Susan Fennell, Peel Regional Chair Emil V. Kolb
Also invited to attend: all municipal councillors, hospital foundation board members

For more information: Brampton Health Coalition, Jagtar Shergill 416-879-0963
Ontario Health Coalition, Dora Jefferies 416-889-4603 


	Page 1

